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Rockwell International
Flow Control Division
400 North Lexington Avenue
Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania 15208

;

Attention: William J. Ofsanik -

l
Dear Mr. Ofsanik: - |,

This letter is in reference to your March 14, 1980 application for a license
to export one specially designed vilve, valued at $1600, to India for use at
the Bhabha Atomic Research Center, Fuel Reprocessing Division, (XCON0382,
your.referencenumber2929FE). -'-"

The Executive Branch agencies have concluded that the proposed export does not
meet the licensing criteria in Section 109b of the Atomic Energy Act of 1954,
as amended, for the export of nuclear equipment. The Bhabha facility is not
under IAEA safeguMds. Further, the proposed export is intended for use in the
Reprocessing Division of the Bhabha Center, and it is not U.S. policy to pro-
vide assistance to foreign reprocessing programs. We are,'therefore, returning

iyour export licen'se application without action. '

. -

Sincerely,

''
James R. Shea, Director

_

Office of International Programs.-

Enclosure:
Aop1. dtd. 3/14/S0
(XCOM0382)

bcc: Mr. Michael McDcnough, DOE
Mr. Richard L. Williamson, ACDA/NP/NX
Ms. Sheila Buckley, 000
Ms.'Natalie Martin, DOE
Miss Jeanne Nelson, DOC
Mr. Robin DeLaBarre
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